
From: lcain@fort-frances.com [mailto:lcain@fort-frances.com]  
Sent: August-07-14 11:01 AM 
To: Martin Davies 
Cc: jruppenstein@fort-frances.com 
Subject: Fort Frances Power Corporation-Reply Submission-Clarification Item 55. 
 
 
Good Day Martin:  
 
 
Please find the requested clarification reference to Item 55 of FFPC's Reply Submission below.  
 
 
The original Reply Submission stated:  
 
 
"55.         FFPC confirms that it will amend the LRAMVA balance in Account 1568 to $5,050. FFPC 
proposes that the LRAM amount of $22,523 be covered in the proposed rate rider.  
        The revised calculations for the proposed rate rider are attached hereto as Appendix A."  
 
The reference to 'Appendix A' is to the original submission Exhibit 9, Appendix A, 2014 Deferral and 
Variance Account Continuity Schedule.    
 
 
The correct reference should have read:  
 
 
'55.        'FFPC confirms the revised LRAMVA balance of $5,060, as described in Exhibit 9, Table 9.21, 
has been corrected in the attached model 'FFPC_2014_EDDVAR_Reply_Submission_20140718'.  
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